
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Maltby Intermediate School  
Office (810) 299-3600   

September 30, 2022 

 

The Paw Print 
  
Greetings Maltby Parents, 

We are wrapping up a great Pink Week here at Maltby Intermediate!! We raised over $1700 for 
breast cancer awareness with our “Pie a Teacher” day! We have had several fun activities and 
contests for the students throughout the week and we are looking forward to our Bullpups helping 
to “Pink Out” the BHS Football stadium tonight at the game! Thank you to our BHS and Maltby 
Leadership Committees, Mrs. Storey, and our fantastic PTO for their hard work on making this week 
a fun way for our Bullpups to support a great cause. 
 
Please make sure to check out Dr. Outlaw’s October Newsletter here for some great information on 
BAS. 

 
NWEA… 
This year Maltby will again be using the Northwest Evaluation Association test for Measures of 
Academic Progress (MAP). This test will measure student growth in reading and math for our 5th and 
6th graders. NWEA assessments will begin the week of October 10th. 

 
Homecoming Week and Maltby PTO Color Run… 
We are looking forward to a great Homecoming week and Homecoming Parade next Friday! Our 
Bullpups will be participating in a fun color run next Friday for 5 minutes to support our amazing 
PTO that does so much here for our students. Please see the attached flyer. 

 
5th Grade Camp Little Caesar’s Fundraiser… 
Our fundraiser for 5th grade camp is continuing through October 16th. Students can completely pay 
for camp by selling 16 pizza kits! Please see the flyer in the newsletter for more information. 

 
Student Drop-Off and Pick-Up…  
Please remember our “7 Second” drop off target time if you are dropping your student off at 
Maltby in the morning. Having the kids ready to go and out of the car quickly helps the line move 
efficiently.  Just a reminder that students are not permitted to walk to our sidewalks from the 
interior parking spaces- please make sure you escort your student to and from the sidewalks if they 
cannot get out directly onto a sidewalk. 

 
Colder Weather… 
It’s coming soon!! Please make sure your child has a coat or jacket with them as the weather turns. 
Sometimes the clothes that enable them to get through the car or bus ride to school on a chilly day 
are not adequate for 15 minutes of outside recess! Thank you for your cooperation let’s keep our 
Bullpups warm and healthy as things get chilly! 
 

Kind Regards, 
Mr. Brenner 
Mr. Aten 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates To Remember 
 

Oct 3-7 Homecoming Spirit 

Week 

Oct 6 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 

Oct 7 Maltby Color Run (during 

school hours) 
Oct 10 NO SCHOOL! 

Oct 11 NWEA Testing Starts 

Oct 11-12 5th Grade Camp 
(Bouhana/Duncan, Dibble/Peters, Shah/Wolf) 

Oct 13-14 5th Grade Camp 
(Gentle/Pinter, Krayer/Vuichard) 

Oct 16 Last Day for Pizza Kits 

Oct 18-19 5th Grade Camp 
(Baravik/Bruestle, Lashbrook/Rozanski) 

Oct 21 PTO Movie Night @ 

Maltby 6-8p sharp! 

Oct 28 Lifetouch Picture for 

retakes and those who missed 

pictures at orientation! 

Nov 3 PTO Meeting 9:30a @ 

Maltby 

Nov 4 Activity Afternoon @ 

Maltby 3:30-5p: $2 entrance fee, 

concessions available. Maltby 

kids only. 

Nov 8 NO SCHOOL! 

Nov 22 End of Trimester 1 

Nov 23-28 NO SCHOOL! 
Thanksgiving Break/Records Day 

Dec 22-Jan 3  NO SCHOOL! 

Winter Break 

Jan 16 NO SCHOOL! 

Jan 30 NO SCHOOL! 

Feb 20 NO SCHOOL! 

 
 

 
 

 

Monday 10/3:        

Dress Alike Day 

Tuesday 10/4:       

Crazy Hair Day 

Wednesday 10/5: 

Country Western or 

Country Club Day 

Thursday 10/6:          

Tie or Tie Dye Day 

Friday 10/7:           

Color Run Shirt or 

Brighton Black and   

Orange Day 

 

Maltby Leadership 

Spirit Week 

https://mailchi.mp/78b31a003305/whats-happening-in-the-brighton-area-schools-14169094
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Hello, Maltby families!  
 
10/3-7 Homecoming Spirit Week  

10/6-PTO Meeting 9:30am 

10/7-Color Run (during school) 

10/21-Movie Night 6pm 

11/3-PTO Meeting 9:30am 

11/4-Activity Afternoon 3:30pm 
 

We are off to a great start and have some wonderful things planned in the next few months! Please use our QR Code to 
find out more info about the PTO, volunteer opportunities and upcoming events.  
 

Pink Week  
Thank you for all of your support this week during Pink Week! The kids had fun and we raised money for the Trinity 

Health Cancer Center in Brighton! 
 

Volunteers 
All volunteers need to fill out the background check form below to be able to volunteer at any BAS events. If you think 

you might volunteer in any capacity this year please fill it out. You only need to fill out once a year and its good for the 

whole year at all BAS buildings.  

https://www.brightonk12.com/Page/99?fbclid=IwAR0S7dp5zx8wZ1Ry-

eF6ip7EEfuoh7EGd_wIlcoRsojCGIjXnuFL5x1Usic 

PTO Meetings-10/6 
We encourage everyone to come and hear the plans for the year and to share ideas and suggestions so we can make 

this the best year for our kids and staff. Meetings going forward will be the 1st Thursday of every month at 9:30am. 

10/6, 11/3, 12/1, 1/5, 2/2, 3/2, 4/6, 5/4, 6/1 

 

Color /Wacky Run-Student/Volunteer only event 
We still need volunteers for the Color Run 

 https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a44a8a82da6fb6-color 
The Color/Wacky Run for the students is on October 7th. This will take place during the later part of the day. All 

students will receive a black t-shirt the day before the run (Please wear to school on Friday) and get to run through 3 

powder stations. The wacky walk will be a colorless option for those who want to participate without the color stations. 

We are asking all families to make a donation of $30 per student. This will get your student a color run t-shirt and a 

snack after the run. We also encourage students to reach out to family and friends for donations as well, there will be 

some amazing prizes for the 2 classes that raise the most money! All students are able to participate regardless of 

donation! Please send donations in via cash or check (made out to Maltby PTO) or use the QR code to donate via 

PayPal. Please make note of the teacher's name on the envelope, check or PayPal note so we know who to give credit 

to. All donations are due by October 6th. Thank you so much for supporting our biggest fundraiser of the year!  

*Students may bring a bag with colorful accessories such as sunglasses, hats, socks, bracelets, necklaces, 

tutus, headbands, etc to wear during the run. These will be put on in their classrooms before they come out for 

the run.  

  

Movie Night 
We will be having our first movie night of the year on October 21st from 6-8pm. This is a drop off event. Admission is 

$2. Doors open at 6pm and the movie starts at 6:15pm. Pizza and concession will be available for sale. At the end of 

the night you will need to come in and pick up your child.  

For all the updated PTO info please join our Facebook page:  

 

If you are not on Facebook and still want to stay connected with the PTO, please fill out the Google Form below to be added to our 

 

Attendance 

Information 

If your student is going to be 
absent from school, please use 
our convenient twenty-four-hour 
absence call-in line (810) 299-
3688.   
 
- Please obtain a doctor’s note 
to receive a medically excused 
absence. 
 
- Please call when your student 
will be coming in late. 
 
- You must call in each day that 
your child is absent. 
 
- Please call no later than 9:00 
a.m. on the day of the absence. 
 
- Students arriving late to school 
should be dropped off at the flag 
pole door (Door # 1).  
 
- Do not drive off until your 
student has rang the doorbell 
and is inside the building. 
 
- Students arriving late to school 
must report to the office to sign 
in. Parents do not need to 
come inside. 
 
- Please send in a note for early 
dismissal and have it signed by 
office personnel. 
 
- Please call when you arrive 
and we will send your student 
out. You do not need to come in. 
 
- We will only allow students 
to be signed out by people 
who are listed on the 
emergency card. 
 
- If you need an in-person 
meeting with a Principal or with 
staff, we ask that you please call 
and make an appointment. 
 

Your cooperation is greatly 

appreciated. Thank you. 

Liz Johnson – President  

Claire Reese & Ginger Timney – Co-VP’s 

Robin Brockmole – Treasurer  

Kristin Cauchon & Amanda Dreher – Co-Secretary 

 

   

The PTO is a parent teacher organization 
where all Maltby parents are members.   

We welcome your ideas and 
participation! 

 

 

https://www.brightonk12.com/Page/99?fbclid=IwAR0S7dp5zx8wZ1Ry-eF6ip7EEfuoh7EGd_wIlcoRsojCGIjXnuFL5x1Usic
https://www.brightonk12.com/Page/99?fbclid=IwAR0S7dp5zx8wZ1Ry-eF6ip7EEfuoh7EGd_wIlcoRsojCGIjXnuFL5x1Usic
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080a44a8a82da6fb6-color
https://www.facebook.com/groups/622648501100532/
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 *schedule could change as needed. 
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In accordance with the 

Brighton Area Schools 

Cell Phone policy, our 

students at MIS are 

permitted to bring 

their cell phones to 

school.  We recognize 

the necessity and 

importance of family 

communication, but 

unfortunately ringing 

cell phones and the 

temptations of new 

games, cameras, and 

the technology that 

accompanies cell 

phones can present a 
distraction for your 

student and/or others 

in their classes.  

Cell Phones at MIS 
 Therefore, at MIS our 

students: 

Turn off cell phones at 

the beginning of the 
day and place them in 

their backpack.  
Refrain from texting 

friends or parents 
during school hours. 

Utilize the main office 

phone to contact 

parents in the event of 

an emergency. 

 

We have had great 

success in keeping 

Maltby a distraction-

free learning 

environment by 

following these 

procedures.  In 

addition, we ask that 

parents please refrain 

from calling or texting 

their student during 

the school day.   

 

Any messages of an 

emergency nature can 

be relayed to students 

through the front 

office at 810 299-3600.   

 
Please call 

before 3:05pm to 

ensure your child 

receives the 

message! 

Thank you! 

 
 

Maltby 2022/2023  
DAILY SCHEDULE 

 

First bell rings at 8:37 am, Tardy bell 8:50 am, End of day 3:37 pm 

 
H.R.-8:50 am - 8:53 am 

1st - 8:53 am - 9:53 am 

2nd - 9:56 am - 10:56 am 

3rd – 11:00 am - 12:00 pm 
 

Lunches 

A- 12:00-12:20 eat; 12:20-12:35 recess (5th) 
Krayer/Vuichard, Baravik/Bruestle, Bouhana/Duncan 

 

B- 12:05-12:20 recess; 12:20-12:40 eat (5th) 
Dibble/Peters, Pinter/Gentle, Shah/Wolf, Rozanski/Lashbrook 

 

C- 12:45-1:05 eat; 1:05-1:20 recess (6th) 
Bihlmeyer/Wilson, Eldred/Zalusky, Robertson/Worthing, Dickinson/Caldwell 

 

D- 12:55-1:10 recess; 1:10-1:30 eat (6th) 
Emmorey/Witte, Held/Brown, O’Keefe/Kiefer 

 

5th - 1:35 pm - 2:35 pm 

6th - 2:37 pm - 3:37 pm 
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An IMPORTANT Note From 

Transportation 
 

 

Brighton Area Schools Families, 

 

We do not allow students to ride home with their 

friends for play dates.  We are getting kids boarding 

other buses and asking to do this – this can and 

sometimes does pose an issue with our already 

limited resources, especially with transfer buses at 

elementary schools where additional students still 

need to board. 

 

We tell the parents if they want a friend to ride home 

it has to be parent transport.  

 

If there is a family emergency you can call us at 

(810) 299-3890 and request we do this, but we 

cannot accept notes from the parents to make this 

happen.  

 

Thank you for understanding. 
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https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.brightonk12.com/Page/92
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
http://livingstonesa.ss5.sharpschool.com/cms/One.aspx?portalId=6102022&pageId=69273636
http://www.edustaff.org
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx
https://www.michigan.gov/-/media/Project/Websites/mdhhs/Folder2/Folder37/Folder1/Folder137/School_Req_for_Schools.pdf?rev=b70ed1664017443191b00cad854eeaad
https://www.livgov.com/health/ph/pages/immunization.aspx

